Murphey, Paul@Waterboards

From: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 2:30 PM

To: Okamoto, Mayumi@Waterboards; Steve Johnson

Cc: Weaver, Nathan@Waterboards; McCue, Jean@Waterboards; Mrowka,
Kathy@Waterboards; Murphey, Paul@Waterboards

Subject: RE: Joint Request for Extension - Milovina Draft CDO and ACL Hearing

Ms. Okamoto and Mr. Johnson,

The hearing officers have approved your request for indefinite postponement of the hearing pending review of the
settlement agreement by the Executive Director. Further notification will be provided when the hearing is either
rescheduled or cancelled. Official notice of the hearing postponement will be issued in the near future.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Michael Buckman

Senior Environmental Scientist

Hearings Unit Chief, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board

1001 | Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916.341.5448
Fax: 916.341.5400
Email: Michael.Buckman@waterboards. ca_g_

From: Murphey, Paul@Waterboards

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 11:30 AM

To: Okamoto, Mayumi@Waterboards; Steve Johnson

Cc: Weaver, Nathan@Waterboards; McCue, Jean@Waterboards; Buckman, Michael@Waterboards
Subject: Joint Request for Extension - Milovina Draft CDO and ACL Hearing

Ms. Okamoto and Mr. Johnson:

The Hearing Officers have agreed to your request of an additional ten day extension, to August 14", in order to excute
the settlement agreement.

Please contact me or Nathan Weaver if you have any questions.

Regards,

Paul Murphey, P.G.



Hearings and Special Programs
Division of Water Rights

State Water Resources Control Board
(916) 341-5435
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